
Federal Communications Commission January 28, 2000
Equipment Approval Services
P.O. Box 358315
Pittsburgh, PA  15251-5315

This letter is submitted respectfully to request the assignment of a new FCC
Identification number due to a change in control of this product line.  The original
identification used on the equipment was J9CQCP-2760 issued on September 22, 1999.

The equipment bearing the modified identification has not changed from the original
equipment, and the test results from the original filing are still representative of this
equipment.

Further, the fees for this filing have been covered under 731 confirmation number
EA96630.  It is requested that the new grant be issued to the below listed agent for the
grantee.

Qualcomm, Inc.
10290 Campus Pointe Dr.
San Diego, CA  92121

Attn: Jay Moulton, Director of Engineering, Regulatory
Phone:  (858) 658-3428
Fax:      (858) 845-7268

Respectfully,

Jay Moulton
Director of Engineering, Regulatory


